
ELECTRONIC TIME SHEETS (ETS) UPDATE 

 

The Department of  Human Resources is pleased to announce that 

the next go live for Electronic Time Sheets (ETS) will occur on  

November 2, 2014  

(the start of  pay period 2015-10) 

 

Departments Going Live: 

 
Office of  the President 

Office of  the General Counsel 

Human Relations 

Administration & Finance 

Financial Services 

Procurement 

Management Advisory Services 

Career Development Center 

Student Judicial Program 

Office of  Institutional Advancement 

 

Please visit and join the Electronic Timesheet Workgroup (http://my.umbc.edu/groups/ets) for 

updated information and documents. 
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